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Top DEP Stories 
 
Erie Times: Catch up on latest in Erie Coke case with a podcast 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190819/catch-up-on-latest-in-erie-coke-case-with-podcast 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Officials: DEP may not help with Grafius Run 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/08/officials-dep-may-not-help-with-grafius-run/ 
 
Mentions 
 
The Derrick: Coalition steps up 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/coalition-steps-up/article 5a6154f5-221c-5635-a908-
8f4b5255b92b.html 
 
WICU-TV: North East Working with DEP to Develop Water Protection Plan 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40936782/north-east-working-with-dep-to-develop-water-
protection-plan 
 
Standard Speaker: Officials: Updated regional sewer plan may cost between $100-$150K 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/officials-updated-regional-sewer-plan-may-cost-between-
100-150k-1.2520790 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania Wants To Know What You’re Throwing Away 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pennsylvania-wants-know-what-you-re-throwing-away 
 
Daily American: Hundreds may face pressure-test fines by year's end 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/now/hundreds-may-face-pressure-test-fines-by-
year-s-end/article be425a49-7a9a-5587-b6fa-46fd4f9ef00f.html 
 
Air 
 
WESA: Research Shows Thousands Could Be Saved With Better Air Quality Standards 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/research-shows-thousands-could-be-saved-better-air-quality-standards  
 
Post-Gazette: Austin Davis: A plan to protect Pennsylvania's air and its communities 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2019/08/20/Austin-Davis-Pennsylvania-air-quality-clean-
Clairton-Coke-Works-fire-public-health-safety/stories/201908200020 
 
Climate Change 
 
Butler Eagle: Hottest month ever heats up climate change debate 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20190820/EDITORIAL0317/708209901 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Ridgway Record: Wolf administration announces funding availability for projects (pg 1) 



https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-8-20-19.pdf  
 
Centre County Gazette: Ferguson Township Confirms First Case of Oak Wilt This Year 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/ferguson-township-confirms-first-case-of-oak-wilt-this-
year,1480846/ 
 
Tioga Publishing: Teddy Roosevelt to bring history alive 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/features/arts entertainment/teddy-roosevelt-to-bring-history-
alive/article 5bb0ff89-d46c-5907-b5e4-d098ff61f6f6.html 
 
Tioga Publishing: Hills Creek State Park 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/features/outdoors/hills-creek-state-park/article 04da0794-8fc1-5fb8-
890a-58cca6ae7db2.html 
 
WESA: It’s Coming: Pittsburgh’s Bike Plan Readies For A 2020 Debut 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/it-s-coming-pittsburgh-s-bike-plan-readies-2020-debut  
 
Tribune-Review: March for Parks surpasses $1 million in fundraising 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/march-for-parks-surpasses-1-million-in-fundraising/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Meadville Tribune: Meadville gas prices below state average 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadville-gas-prices-below-state-average/article 33e20e54-
c2bb-11e9-b695-ef823e406402.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Gas prices drop again as worries increase over U.S./China relations 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/gas-prices-drop-again-as-worries-increase-over-u-
s/article a8479052-098a-5edd-ae51-89bc3f48060b.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh, national gas prices continue fall 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/pittsburgh-national-gas-prices-continue-fall/  
 
Tribune-Review: Fire chief: Cutting tool sparked oil tank fire in Derry Township 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/fire-chief-cutting-tool-sparked-oil-tank-fire-in-derry-township/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Officials call for safe, secure closure of bankrupt Philadelphia refinery 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/energy/politicians-labor-leaders-call-for-safe-shutdown-fire-
damaged-philadelphia-refinery-20190819.html 
 
WHYY: With closure of PES refinery imminent, workers and politicians call for secure transition 
https://whyy.org/articles/with-closure-of-pes-refinery-imminent-workers-and-politicians-call-for-
secure-transition/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Gas compressor in North Heidelberg that caused leak during Hurricane Sandy is slated for 
replacement 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/1254-million-natural-gas-compressor-replacement-
proposed-in-berks 



 
Radiation Protection 
 
Beaver County Times: Iodide potassium pills available on Thursday at the Beaver Valley Mall 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190819/iodide-potassium-pills-available-on-thursday-at-beaver-
valley-mall 
 
Vector Management 
 
Butler Eagle: Extension team launches survey on ticks, mosquitoes 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190820/NEWS01/708209939 
 
Observer-Reporter: Vaccine bait distribution scheduled in Peters Township 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/vaccine-bait-distribution-scheduled-in-peters-
township/article df9fe8ba-c28e-11e9-851f-9783633f1768.html 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania's war with invasive species 
https://www.witf.org/smart-talk/2019/08/pennsylvanias-war-with-invasive-species.php 
 
Water 
 
Warminster Patch: Warminster Supervisors OK Water, Sewer Sale Talks 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/warminster/warminster-supervisors-ok-water-sewer-sale-talks 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Do you have a private well in Lancaster County? Would you like your water 
tested? We want to know 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/do-you-have-a-private-well-in-lancaster-county-
would/article 169c47a4-c047-11e9-a132-a37c0f27fef4.html 
 
Pennlive: Order Middletown to pay us $1.7M, Suez asks federal judge 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/08/order-middletown-to-pay-us-17m-suez-asks-federal-
judge.html 
 
Clarion News: Commissioners moving cautiously on two issues – Water Treatment Plant 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article e779ed67-5a2f-5cdb-9a02-
c3d07494f115.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Council waits for boards to communicate before taking action 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/08/council-waits-for-boards-to-communicate-
before-taking-action/ 
 
Clearfield Progress: Mahaffey Municipal Authority discusses outcome of recent line televising 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/mahaffey-municipal-authority-discusses-outcome-of-recent-
line-televising/article 332a2704-974e-51bd-adf5-4bf7cf461e43.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: Residents question sewer’s expense 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/082019/page/1/story/residents-question-sewers-
expense 



 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Elkland considers flood control work 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/elkland-considers-flood-control-
work/article 6266389c-b997-5fb7-b688-4584443e08a5.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Oakmont Commons flooding solutions still under evaluation 
https://triblive.com/local/plum/oakmont-commons-flooding-solutions-still-under-evaluation/  
 
Tribune-review:  Allegheny River group concerned it was victim of alleged scam 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/closed-allegheny-river-locks-latest-symptom-of-scam-
prosecutors-say/ 
 
Beaver Countian: Ohioville Water Customers Still Seeking Answers As Investigation Into Bills Continues 
https://beavercountian.com/content/local-governments/ohioville-water-customers-still-seeking-
answers-as-investigation-into-bills-continues 
 
Herald-Standard: Uniontown city officials looking for solutions after latest flood 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new today/uniontown-city-officials-looking-for-solutions-after-
latest-flood/article c7e25f66-bee0-11e9-af6d-53507f57f0c8.html 
 
York Daily Record: Flash flooding devastated parts of York County a year ago. Today, damage remains. 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/08/19/labor-day-flash-flooding-communities-southeastern-
york-county-still-recovering-roads-closed-lots/1732551001/ 
 
Morning Call: From Delaware Water Gap to Easton, the Delaware River is a playground; in Philadelphia, 
it’s something else 
https://www.mcall.com/news/pennsylvania/mc-nws-pa-delaware-river-philly-20190820-
3i4cypxmazc7zdua53266osut4-story.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Game Commission, Penn Vet partner to protect wildlife 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/game-commission-penn-vet-partner-to-protect-
wildlife/article 4ca6093d-1214-5a89-8d93-036c5214d8e5.html 
 
Clarion News: Ashland and Salem commit to Spook Hollow Road 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article 672f2132-65b6-5bea-93c9-
d1d03ac2cccb.html 
 
On the Pulse: Who ya gonna call – when a tree is on the line? 
https://onthepulsenews.com/who-ya-gonna-call-when-a-tree-is-on-the-line/ 
 
WJAC: Spotted lanternfly continues to concern state officials 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/spotted-lanternfly-continues-to-concern-state-officials 
 
WESA: Cleanup Continues Days After Downburst Hits Lawrenceville, Millvale 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/cleanup-continues-days-after-downburst-hits-lawrenceville-millvale 
 



Tribune-Review: Tractor-trailer overturns on Tarentum Bridge, sending scrap onto tracks below 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/tractor-trailer-overturns-on-tarentum-bridge-sending-
scrap-on-tracks-below/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Harmar property rezoning looks to boost access to Twelve-Mile Island 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/harmar-property-rezoning-looks-to-boost-access-to-
twelve-mile-island/ 


